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Removal of Navigation Restrictions at Arundel and 
update on submerged vessel. 

 
MARINERS ARE ADVISED that the remaining modular work barge at Arundel has now been moved 
to the demobilisation site at the commercial wharfs, and it will be removed in the coming days. 
As such, Local Notice No 11 of 2024 is now cancelled and the channel restrictions at Arundel 
between the A27 Bridge and Queen Street Bridge are lifted. 
 
The planned salvage operation due for the afternoon of 14 August 2024 and outlined in Local Notice 
No 19 of 2024 did not take place due to a mechanical issue with the barge mounted crane. This 
resulted in an immediate alteration to the plan requiring the barge to be towed directly to the 
demobilisation site. Local Notice No 19 of 2024 is now cancelled. 
 

 
 
The submerged vessel remains in position and marked.  Local Notice No 15 of 2024 remains in 
force. 
 
An alternative salvage operation will be attempted in due course. 
 

 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations 
should ensure that the contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in 
charge of their vessels or craft. 
 
Gareth Carthew 
Conservancy Officer  
15/08/2024 


